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PREPARATIONS UNDERWAY FOR FARMING AT GOOMIG
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Following years of negotiation to achieve the outcomes anticipated by the Ord Final Agreement, 

MG Corporation will shortly acquire land and commence farming operations at Goomig.   

MG Corporation will acquire the freehold interest in Lots 15 and 16 at Goomig as part of its OFA entitlements. 

Remaining lots within the Goomig Farming Area are already let by the State to Chinese-owned Kimberley 

Agricultural Investments Pty Ltd (KAI). MG Corporation and KAI will enter into a Water, Environmental Management 

and Infrastructure Agreement in order to manage the joint management obligations at Goomig.  

In order to prepare for farming, MG Corporation directors and staff attended a site visit on 25 July 2018 to look at the 

MG lots and to discuss potential farming options with KAI General Manager, Jim Engelke. Representatives from MG 

Corporation also attended the annual NACRA (Northern Australia Crop Research Alliance) field walk on 17 July 2018 

to look at local agricultural trials and consider the potential of specific crops in the region, including  chia, quinoa, 

legumes, chickpeas, mung beans, soy beans, plantago, maize, safflower and cotton. 

In readiness for its farming activities MG Corporation is in the process of applying for member of ORDCO (Ord River 

District Cooperative) and OIC (Ord Irrigation Cooperative) in order to become part of the local agricultural community 

and work in collaboration with both Ord Stage 1 and Ord Stage 2 farmers. MG Corporation engaging in agricultural 

activities has been a long outstanding objective of the OFA and represents a remarkable achievement for MG people 

in terms of participating in the predominant local industry as stakeholders, rather than bystanders. 


